St. Columba Catholic School

331 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001

(212) 924-3644

http://www.stcolumbanyc.tripod.com
Monday, February 6, 2006

Dear Parents:

On Friday, February 17, 2006, all students will take part in our annual School Valentines Day Dance.  It is Friday, I know, but due to certain conditions, we had to push this date to this.  I am asking all parents to bring any donations (Chips, Pretzels) to help with the party.

Thank you very much for your appreciation.

Sincerely,

(SIGNED)

Mrs. Tamara Wilkes

Principal

